
Dear Gibson Center Friends, 
 
One of the toughest weeks in our 40+ years. Based on the best information from 
reliable state and federal sources regarding the COVID virus, we have made the 
decision to close The Gibson Center for Senior Services for at least two weeks, 
beginning Monday, March 16, 2020. 
 
This means that all social and educational activities are cancelled. Tax prep, AARP 
Driving and any scheduled meetings are cancelled. All 12 Step meetings are cancelled; 
members are urged to make use of phone lists.  
 
The Gibson Thrift Shop will be closed.  
 
The Gibson bus service will operate for medical appointments only. Schedule with the 

Gibson office as usual.  
 
Meals on Wheels will still be operating. We have experienced some volunteer 
attrition, so you may get two meals in one day. Your driver may be wearing a safety 
mask and gloves, but this is to protect both of you. 
 
Congregate Meals. The dining room at the Center in North Conway will be closed! 
However, we will have “to go” meals (delicious as ever) that may be picked up at the 
Center during normal dining hours of 11:30-12:15 Monday through Friday. There will 
be NO congregate meals at Silver Lake Landing in Madison on Tuesdays.  
 
The Gibson staff will be working  throughout this time, but there is no public access to 
the building.  
 
We are in the same boat as many of you. BUT MEALS WILL GO OUT AND WE’LL 
GET YOU TO THE DOCTOR, barring any new information. 
 
Be nice to each other. Please help each other out. There are a lot of grass root plans 
afoot in several communities to help all of us from kids to older adults. See if you can 
help. You aren’t alone and we love you. Call us at 603-356-3231 with any questions. 
 
George Cleveland  
Executive Director 
March 15, 8:00 PM 


